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British Consulate dispels rumours over Honorary Consul's meeting with Albox mayor  
By Richard Torne, Costa Almeria News, 30th October 2009 

 

THE British consulate in Malaga has been forced to clarify a statement made by Albox council 

after claiming it had held talks with the British Honorary Consul about the illegal building crisis 

in the area  

 

Read more.... 

 

http://www.costa-news.com/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=3998&Itemid=121

